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The New Zealand Home Birth Association

Wellington Branch
Box 11-412 Sunday 14th November, 1CR2,
Wellington

Dear Auckland peovle,

I wish to exvress the apvpreciation of the
Wellington branch for the use of the home bhirth video film yvou
lent us. It was a popular feature of the seminar which we held
on October 23rd. Pauline O0'Sullivan gave the film to Lvn
McLean to give to one of the Auckland midwives to return to
the owners. We did have two conies made of the film before we
returned it. One ig for our own use, the other for the Polvtech
library so that there is a relevant up to date home birth film
to show to nurse trainees. We hope that this meets with your
apnroval, and apologise for not seekines your vermission before
doing the copying. The opnortunity to do the conyine came un
just before the film was due to be returned.

I hope the video film is safely back now. e wish yvou success
in your search for midwives and with the march,
Regards,
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